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Members Consent Form 
 
Your privacy is important to us, and we want to communicate with members in a way which has their consent, and 
which is in line with UK law on data protection.  By completing this form you are confirming that you are consenting 
to PLJC holding and processing your personal data for the purposes outlined below and within PLJC’s Privacy Notice.  
 
Members need to be aware that through your contract of membership you will receive information on services, 
events, activities, meetings, and news. 
 
I consent to the Community contacting me by  post    phone   email  (please tick the boxes where you grant 
consent) 
 

   I consent to my email being shared with other PLJC members when group events are being arranged. 
 

   I consent to my photograph being used on the Community website and social media. 
 

   I consent to photographs of my children being used on the Community website and social media.  
(Members please note, consent can only be given for minors; it cannot be given for adult children or for grandchildren) 

 
   I consent to my name being used on the Community website and social media. 

 

Please fill in all the contact details for your household that you want us to use to communicate with you: 

 
Name(s):       
 
Address:        
 
Email Address(s):        
 
Phone Numbers: Landline       
     Mobile(s)       
 
Name:                 Date:       
 
You can grant consent to all the purposes; one of the purposes or none of the purposes.  Where you do not grant 
consent we will not be able to use your personal data, except in certain limited situations, such as where required to 
do so by law or to protect members of the public from serious harm.  You can find out more about how we use your 
data from our “Privacy Notice” which is available on our website or from the Honorary Secretary. 
 
You have the right to object to our use of your personal information, or to ask us to delete, remove, or stop using 
your personal information if there is no need for us to keep it.  If you want to object to how we use your data, or ask 
us to delete it or restrict how we use it, you can withdraw or change your consent at any time by contacting 
info@pljc.org.uk and marking your email FAO the Honorary Secretary.  Please note that all processing of your 
personal data will cease once you have withdrawn consent, other than where this is required by law, but this will not 
affect any personal data that has already been processed prior to this point. 

 
Data Sharing 
As a constituent member of Liberal Judaism (LJ), the information provided will be made available to LJ for the 
purpose of supporting PLJC, statistical analysis and major events.  However we will not pass on your name or contact 
details without your further express permission.  As PLJC is a member of the Jewish Joint Burial Society (JJBS), our 
membership data will be shared with the JJBS in order for them to administer our membership and fulfil their 
obligations.  We will not pass on your details to any other third party without your consent. 


